
 
  
  

Share your energies  

and talents with our  

school community. 

Volunteer! 

Parents as 

Partners 

Get Involved! 
 

Children know what is 

important to you by the 

amount of time you put into 

something.  Show them school 

is important by getting 

involved. 

 

• attend Student of the 

Month assemblies when 

you child is performing or 

receiving an award 

• attend Yearend Assemblies 

• attend special events like 

potlucks, the Fun Fair, 

concerts, and more 

• support the PAC executive 

by attending PAC meetings 

and having your voice 

heard 

 

Ask yourself this question: 

 

Does my school know me? 

 

If the answer is no, the time is 

now! 

 

Show Your Child 

That you Care! 
 

• Stay Informed 

• Visit Us 

• Participate in Events 

• Volunteer 
 

King Traditional Elementary 

28776 King Road 

Abbotsford, B.C.  V4X 2R4 

604-857-0903 

www.kingtraditional.sd34.bc.ca 

 



 
 

Welcome! 

 
At King Traditional Elementary 

school we believe that staff, 

families, and the community all 

share the responsibility for the 

growth and development of our 

children.  

 

We appreciate and encourage 

the support and involvement of 

our parents and look forward to 

working alongside you as you 

bring your passions, talents, and 

skills to enrich our children’s 

school experiences. 

 

Working together, we will 

shape a successful, productive, 

and enjoyable school year for 

everyone.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Opportunities 
 

Here are just some of the ways 

you can support our students: 

• attend Parent Advisory Council  

(PAC)meetings 

• be a noon hour supervisor 

• help with hot lunches 

• ask your teacher for times when 

you can volunteer in the 

classroom 

• help with events like Sports Day, 

Track and Field, and Jump Rope 

for Heart 

• help with fundraisers 

• coach a sports team 

• come and read with students 

• help with book fairs 

• attend community events with 

the school such as the Police 

Run 

• join the decorating committee 

• look for volunteer opportunities 

listed in the newsletter 

 

Tell us your passions and skills and 

we will find ways you can use them 

at school. 

Families welcome 
 

At King Traditional, learning is a 

family affair.  We often have 

moms, dads, grandmothers, and 

grandfathers helping out at the 

school.  Even the teachers’ 

family members come to help 

out. 

 

 

The Next Steps… 
 

• talk to someone at the 

school about how you 

can help 

• fill out a volunteer form 

• enjoy! 


